
June 2024

Dear Future Third Grader, 

Third grade is going to be a year full of excitement, a lot of learning, terrific teamwork, and 
new adventures. 

Please bring the supplies listed below on the first day of school.

★ 2 boxes of tissues
★ 2 boxes of number 2 pencils (for our class pencil bin)
★ 2 glue sticks
★ 1 box of crayons or colored pencils
★ 1 box of Ziploc bags (1 sandwich size box OR 1 gallon size box)
★ 1 pair of headphones or earbuds that can plug into an i-Pad

Remember to read, write, and practice math facts over the summer. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call Bolivar at 315-687-2880.

Sincerely,

Your future 3rd Grade Teacher


